
 
 

 

08 April 2020 

 

NOTICE TO PROCEED 
 

 

DR. GABRIEL ANGELO DOMINGO 

Apt 1107 Parc Royale Condominium 

Jade Drive, San Antonio, Pasig City 

 

 

Dear Dr. Domingo: 
 

This refers to the Notice of Award issued to Dr. Gabriel Angelo Domingo (Consultant) for 

the Engagement of Highly Technical Consultant for the Conduct of Independent Evaluation of the 

Quality of Economic Assessment for PCC Case (Project) in the total amount of Nine Hundred 

Thirteen Thousand Four Hundred Forty Pesos (Php 913,440.00), inclusive of all applicable taxes. 
  

In relation thereto, notice is hereby given to the Consultant that the implementation of the 

said Project shall commence immediately upon acceptance of this Notice to Proceed. The 

Consultant is expected to perform the terms and conditions stipulated in the attached Terms of 

Reference. 

 

Please acknowledge receipt of this notice by signing at the portion provided below. Keep a 

copy and return the original copy to this office the soonest. 

 

For further details, please contact the PCC Bids and Awards Committee Secretariat through 

our e-mail at procurement@phcc.gov.ph or telephone number 8771-9722 locals 203 or 204. 

  

Thank you. 

Very sincerely, 

 

 

KENNETH V. TANATE, PhD 

Executive Director and 

Head of the Procuring Entity 

Conforme: 

 

________________________________  

DR. GABRIEL ANGELO DOMINGO 

 

Date: _______________________ April 27, 2020

mailto:procurement@phcc.gov.ph



